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August 28, 2007

Mr. Earl Thompson, President
Okaloosa Public Radio

954 Hwy. C4-A

Baker, FL 32531

Dear Mr. Thompsen:

We understand thet Okaloosa Public Radio is planning to file an application with the Federal
Communications Commission for a minor change to the license of radio station Permit # BPED-
19970326MB. Olkaloosa Public Radio proposes a change in ERP to 35,000 watts, with no change
in antenna HAAT. The station would operate with a vertically polarized antenna.

Okaloosa Public Radio has agreed to correct any interference to the viewers of WCTV by reducing
the ERP to 20 KW immediately upon written notice from WCTV reporting any interference and
not return to full power until such time as WCTV ends it’s analog broadcasting, currently

scheduled for Febmuary 17, 2009.

With respect to interference protection for WCTV Channel 6, we concur with the proposed
change.

Slncerely, P <\
Jim Killinger \

Chief Engineer WCTV
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